February 16, 1977

Mr. Sahag Nahabedian

8 Paul Street

Watertown, Massachusetts 02172

Dear Mr. Nahabedian:

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift
of $100 for that purpose.

Qur Receipt Ho. 26068 is enclosead.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure



